
 

Brussels, 22/5/2024 
  

SINGAPORE AIRLINES INCIDENT: EURECCA SENDS IN 
THOUGHTS TO WHOSE INVOLVED 

EURECCA sends its thoughts to the family and friends of those affected by the 
Singapore Airlines incident.  

“Although aircrafts are designed and certificated to withstand flight in severe 
turbulence and pilots are trained to cope with many situations - through a deep 
recurrent training and aircraft’s onboard technology - , it is important, therefore, for 
aircraft occupants to have their seatbelts fastened while seated should any 
unexpected encounters occur and follow immediately crew instruction to reduce any 
potential injury event. 

When asked to “Fasten Seat Belt”, follow cabin crew instructions! 

  

EurECCA Executive Board 

http://www.eurecca.eu/ 

About EurECCA: established in Brussels in 2014, the European Cabin Crew Association, EurECCA, represents, 
protects, and develops the rights and needs of cabin crew all over Europe. It is composed of cabin crew unions from 
European Union Member States as well as accession and bordering states and represents some 33,000-cabin crew 
affiliates in Europe. EurECCA has no political connections. EurECCA’s work is around Cabin Crew working conditions, 
wages, social protection and health and safety at work.
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